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Dear Chair, co-chairs, and committee members, 

My name is Lisa McCall, and I oppose hb 2005. The 2nd Amendment, enshrined in 

our Bill of Rights, is crucial to our freedom in America. We have always enjoyed the 

right to craft our own things, from clothing to houses and other structures to... all sorts 

of contraptions, mechanical devices, and tools to make life more convenient, 

productive, and enjoyable. And to keep our families safe.  

It was builders who pioneered this country, who built this country. Please do not 

advance this bill, this attack on Oregonians' gun rights. I love the rugged 

individualism of America, and I resent the people attacking the freedoms that make 

our nation great.  

 


